
  

 

 

 

21.11.17 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to invite you to a stay and play session where you will have the 

opportunity to spend time with your child at the start of the nursery session. During 

this time the children will be making independent learning choices that you will be 

able to join in with. We hope the session will enable you to gain a little insight into 

the ‘secret life of Freshfield four year olds’.  

 

We are offering the following session times and hope you will be able to attend one. 

If you are unable to attend one of these sessions please feel free to ask a grandparent, 

child-minder or other adult to join us.   

 

Session times available are: 

 

Monday 11
th

 Dec @ 8.30am – 9.30am 

 

Friday 15
th 

Dec @ 8.30am – 9.30am   

 

 

We would be grateful if you could either complete the form below, returning it to the 

school office or email admin@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk , indicating your preferred 

session time.  

 

We hope you will be able to join us for one of these sessions.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Jenny Martin (Headteacher) 

 _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Stay and Play reply slip 

 

Please complete and return to your child’s group leader indicating which session you, 

or another adult, would like to attend (Please circle as appropriate) 

 

I will be attending the stay and play session on: 

 

Monday 11
th

 December            Friday 15
th

 December            I am unable to attend  

 

 

Child’s name:  _________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk

